Please consider the naturalized areas of the city as worth protecting from tents. | want the bylaw to
prescribe no tents in forested areas of city property and no tents within 30 metres or more from
watercourses. If the tents are out in the open it is easier for all people to see what is going on when
using public parks and the forests and watercourses are left with less intensive use.

As well, please consider providing garbage bins and portable toilets for each area where there are tents.

Thank you,

Katherine Howitt



